
 

 

Compliance letter 

To: city of Courtenay Planning Dept.  

Re: “Cambium” Multi family site Harbourview Blvd (between 3353 & 3379 harbourview)  

 

This letter is to confirm the proposed project “Cambium” located on Harbourview Blvd 

in The Ridge will be built in compliance with the South Courtenay local area plan.  

Part of Bylaw No.2568, 2009 Amendment to the city of Courtenay OCP Bylaw No. 2387, 

2005  

 

Thankyou,  

Isaac Bale  


